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Dale Bickel

From: Stenger, James [JStenger chadbourne.comj

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2012 11:05 AM

To: Dale Bickel

Subject: KMBH-FM Engineering STA BESTA - 2012101 0AAA

Dear Mr. Bickel -

KMBH-FM in Harlingen, Texas recently fifed a request to extend its engineering STA to be at temporary
tower site while it's licensed site is being repaired from a hurricane in File No. BESTA - 2O121O1OAAA.
The site repairs were completed and the station went back on the air at its licensed site on October 14,
2012. Since then things seem to be working fine.

I do not see a way to amend the pending STA extension application to let the FCC know that service has
been restored at the licensed site and I am not sure what other electronic filing form would apply.
Please let me know what I should do to update this application.

Thank you,
Jim

)ames A. Stenger I Counsel
Chadbourne & Parke LLP
1200 New Hampshire Ave N.W., Washington, DC 20036
tel 202-974-5682 I mobile 202-468-9494
tstencier@chad bou me, corn I htt :J/www ,chadbou rne.com
vCard: htto //www. chadbou me. com/vca rd/fstenoer,vcf

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged
arid/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is strictly prohibited. It you have received this e-mail in error, please notify me by
replying to this message and permanently delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any printout thereof.

For additional information about Chadboumne & Parke LLP and Chadboumne & Parke (London) LLP, including a list of attorneys, please see
our website at http://www.chadbourne.com
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